
There is a Star in All of Us.  We’ll Help Make Yours Shine!!! 

· $25 off one month tuition: Lizzie Gabor 
· $25 off one month tuition: Allison Wanek 
· $10 off one month tuition:  Tinslee Cope 
· $5 off one month tuition: Kinley Stallard 
· $20 off Studio Apparel: Emily Grime 
· Free Tights: Leila Nemchev 
· Free Recital Costume: Caroline Kresowaty 
· Free Picture Package:  Emma Hitch 
 

Be sure to pick up your  
winning certificate in the office!!!! 

Welcome to our new and returning  
students to the 2018-2019 dance season!  We are so 

excited you are here!!  We have lots of new faces  
joining us this season. Introduce yourself and get to know some 

of the other parents / students. It’s going to be a little crazy during the first few 
weeks but feel free to stop in and let us know if you have any questions or need any assistance! 

2019 Spring Production Dates Announced! 
 

Our 2019 spring production has been scheduled for Saturday June 1st.  There 
will again be 2 shows, 12:00pm and 6:00pm.  Rehearsals will be held on 

Wednesday, May 29th and Thursday, May 30th. 
 

The show will be held at the  
Norton Performing Arts Center 

At Norton High School 
1 Panther Way 

 
We are so excited to have the opportunity to once again have our show in this  

beautiful auditorium. 

UPCOMING DATES 
 
 
Sept 4  Fall classes begin 
 
Oct 1-13 Cookie Dough Fundraiser 
 
Oct 6  Cider Festival Parade 
 
Oct 15-20 Bring a Friend Week 
 
Oct 25-31 Halloween Dress Up Week 
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The new 2018-2019Parent/Student 
Handbooks are now available.  
Each family should have received 
an e-copy with their registration  
confirmation.  
If you did not  
receive one, 
please contact 
the  
office and 
we’ll be sure 
to get you 
one. 

SEPTEMBER THEME -  THE ABC’S OF DANCE CLASS  
 

Each month StarMaker will bring a new theme to our pre-school program.  
The lesson plans for each month will be based around the theme.  Some 

months will have something special like a dress up day.   This month we will 
be using the alphabet to help us out in the classroom while we get to know the 
basics of how the classroom runs.  We will also be introducing ballet, tap and 

jazz dance. 
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Our annual cookie dough fundraiser is just around the corner.   
Sale Dates:  October 1st -  October 13th  

Flyer and order forms will be passed out the month of September. 
 

Order Deadline is Saturday  
October 13th, 11:00am 

 

2018 Charity Christmas Show   
Directed by Miss Dani Morrison 

 
We are excited to once again bring you a great way to start 

the holiday season with our annual Charity Christmas Show.  
This show is open to students of all ages!!!  

 
All proceeds benefitting  

Aluminum Cans for Burned Children 
  

The show will be performed on Sunday December 9th 
 at 2:30pm at the  

 
Norton Performing Arts Center 

At Norton High School 
1 Panther Way 

 
Miss Dani will be looking for a student director and student 

choreographers to put the show together.  Look for  
information to come out soon! Attire for each student will be 

a Christmas T-shirt. The cost for participation 
 is $25.  Sign up begins September 4th!!! 

 

Brochures available in the office! 



 
 

The annual Norton Cider Festival  Parade is just around the corner and your 
student is invited to  participate with us!! 

 

Saturday October 6th 
 

If your student is interested in walking in the parade, please stop in the office 
and sign up**.  No one will be permitted to walk without first letting the office 

know.  
 

**Please note:  This is for students only.  We will have chaperones that will be  
walking with the children 
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In addition to the news posts and other information on our website, 
you can find much info from: 

 
1.) Monthly E-Newsletter available on the website and via Teamapp 
2.) Facebook - be sure to like us on Facebook for events and news items 
3.) Instagram - keep updated with photos from StarMaker 

4.) Twitter follow us - OR fast follow by texting “follow Starmakerpac” to 40404  
(no Twitter account needed and you get text msgs for important announcements) 
5.) New mobile app  TeamApp for your smartphone. Get announcements, news, 
event calendar and more. Download from the app store or visit Teamapp.com and 
search for Starmakerpac. 
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We have those!! $5 for pre owned leotards and shoes.  $10 for new handmade leotards.  

All proceeds from pre owned dance wear go to our Youth Dance Scholarship Fund!  

Hurry - Sizes are limited! 

If you would like to donate gently used ballet, tap or jazz shoes and outgrown      
leotards, you can drop them off in the office anytime during office hours.  Please be 

sure to wash all items before dropping them off. 

Thanks for your support! 

Tap Shoes - Black 
 
Twinkler’s/KinderCombo 
 Capezio Tyette or Bloch Mary Jane 
 
Boys -  Black shoes 
 Any lace up hard soled tap shoe 
 
Beginning/Elementary Levels 
 Bloch Audeo 
 
Intermediate I, II, III, Advanced and Adults 
 Bloch Audeo or  
  Respects (hard sole shoes) 

Jazz Shoes - Tan 
 
Beginning- Advanced Levels 
 Girls- Tan Shoes 
 Bloch style #499L or Spark 
 
 Boys- Black Shoes 
 Bloch style #499L or Spark 
  

Please make sure that your student’s dance shoes are 
properly fitted. Dance shoes that are either too big or 
too small make it more difficult and uncomfortable for 
the dancers. We know that most parents want to “get 
the most” out of their purchases by having their shoes 
a little big so the kids can “grow into them”. Unfortu-
nately, having shoes that don’t fit properly won’t give 
the   students the right “feel” and confidence on the 
floor and may pinch little toes and  produce  blisters. 

Please have your student’s shoes checked by one of the  
instructors if you have any  questions. 

Ballet Shoes for Girls - Pink 
PreSchool Levels 
 Bloch Belle  
 or Capezio style #205 
 
Beginning/Elementary Levels 
 Bloch style #205 or 258 
 
Intermediate I, II, III, Advanced and Adult 
 Bloch style #205 or SoDanca  
   stretch canvas 
 
Ballet Shoes for Boys - Black 
 Capezio style #205 
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Please note that there are no refunds for missed 
classes, even if no makeup would be 
possible. The classroom space is reserved for the stu-
dent whether or not it is actually used,  
until such time as the office is notified in writing 
that you are withdrawing. We do allow the student to 
makeup classes they miss, as follows: 
· Missed classes must be made up within 90 days.  
· Inform the instructor in your makeup class which 

class you are there to makeup. 
 

Where and how do I make up a class? 
 
Ballet - Ballet classes are to be made up in the same or 
lower level ballet class. 
 
Pre-Pointe - Pre-Pointe class is to be made up in a be-
ginning or elementary ballet class with your pointe 
shoes on. 
 
Pointe I - Pointe class is to be made up in a beginning 
or elementary ballet class with your pointe shoes on.  
The Pre-Pointe class can also be used as a makeup 
class. 
 
Contemporary - Contemporary classes can be made up 
in the same or lower level jazz or ballet classes. 
 
Jazz - Jazz classes are to be made up in the same or 
lower level jazz class.  
 
Tap - Tap classes are to be made up in the same or 
lower level tap class. 
 
Twinklers/KinderCombo - Twinklers and Kinder-
Combo are to be made up in the Twinklers and  
KinderCombo classes. 
 
Tumbling - Tumbling classes are to be made up in the 
same or lower level tumbling class.   
 
Hip Hop - Hip Hop classes can be made up in a same 
or lower level class. Mini Moverz Hip Hop classes can 
be made up in any preschool class. 
 

Please contact the office with any questions. 
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All recital costumes must be paid for before 
they can be ordered. We will order the costumes 
before we return to classes following the  
Christmas break, therefore the costumes must 
be paid for, in full, by the Christmas break. 
 
We are going to have a studio wide Cookie 
Dough Sale fundraiser. This fundraiser is  
optional. If you choose to participate, a portion 
of the sale price of each tub you sell will go 
 toward the purchase of your recital costume(s). 
We will have complete information out in the 
information area within the next few weeks. 
 
The costumes are generally around $80-
$95each (per student, per class). To help out, 
we will also accept costume deposits with your 
tuition payments during October, November 
and December. We suggest you add $30 per 
student per class to your October and November 
tuition. We will know the exact cost of the  
costumes and will adjust any balance due or 
overpayment by the Christmas break. 
 
Costume deposits are not required, but many 
find that it helps to spread the cost of the cos-
tumes over a few months. Just keep in mind that 
no costumes will be ordered that are not pre-
paid. Also, if they are not ordered the first week 
of January, we will not be able to get them  
before studio pictures. No student will be  
permitted to perform in the recital without a 
costume. 
 
Finally, while students are not required to  
perform in the recital, we strongly encourage 
everyone’s participation. The students look  
forward to being able to show everyone some of 
what they’ve been learning in class. Keep in 
mind that for those students who take multiple 
classes, if you find the multiple costumes too 
costly, you may perform in the recital with just 
your choice of class(es). 
 

You must let us know your class choice(s) 
before the costumes are ordered. 
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We accept MasterCard, Visa, 
Discover  

 

You can use your credit or debit card to 
pay for your tuition and costumes. 

 

For your convenience we can also set up to 
automatically bill your checking account or 
credit or debit card for your tuition every 

month. Please stop in the office, give us a call 
or drop us an email if you have any questions 

or would like to signup for this service. 

3200 Greenwich Rd 
Suite #84 

The vision here at StarMaker Performing Arts 
Center is to “provide training in the arts to     
develop discipline, creativity and self-
confidence and demonstrate God honoring    
values and judgment in an environment where 
excellence is valued over profit and others     
valued over self”.   
 Our vision for StarMaker is to provide 
much more than just a workout or a routine for 
recital.  Our goal is to provide the best training 
and all-around dance experience for not only 
your children, but for parents as well.  

Starmaker Performing Arts Center, Inc. 

There is a Star in All of Us.   
We’ll Help Make Yours Shine!!!  
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Phone: 330-706-1566 
E-mail: info@starmakerpac.com 

Fall  Office Hours 
 

��������
� �	

��
�	

���
��������������������������������

�	

������	

���
�����������
��������	

������	�
���
���������
��������	

������	

���
�������
���������	�
������	

����
����������
���������	

������ 	

��� Dates are subject to change! 

Please check our monthly newsletter or our website for any updates and 
other important information. 


